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Bloomberg Law Quotes Ally Cunningham on
Continued PFAS Regulation and Enforcement in 2022

December 29, 2021

Partner Ally Cunningham is quoted in the Bloomberg Law article "‘Buckle Up' for PFAS Regulation, Litigation

in 2022, Lawyers Say." In the article, Ally voices concern that potential limits set by the EPA for PFOA and

PFOS in drinking water may be below the current detection limits of most laboratories, making potential new

limits unattainable or unaffordable.


